
  
 

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

New Footpath 
After a very long process, we are 

delighted that our new footpath is 

being to take shape. It is hoped that 

the works will be completed by the 

beginning of week.  The public right 

of way is being re-routed and a new 

right of way and path is being 

installed. This ensures greater 

security to safeguard our children as 

well as providing a more accessible 

and safe path from the village to 

school. 

The new gate system will be on 

timers, in line with the gates at the 

front of school. 

We are planning a ‘Walk to School 

Week’ and will give further 

information in the next newsletter.  

Our grateful thanks go to Mr John 

Stott, our Site Supervisor, for all his 

hard work and commitment to this 

project.  

 
Pre Loved School Uniform 

Each morning and at the end of the 

school day next week, there will be a 

table on the playground (on dry days!) 

with donated uniform that is in very 

good condition. 

Please help yourself to any items. It is 

good for the environment- and the 

pocket!  
 

 
Transition morning 

On Friday 5th July, the children who 

will be moving classes in September, 

will have an induction morning in their 

new class. We hope that this will help 

prepare the children for a smooth 

transition in September. 

 

 

 

Assessment dates for 

Summer 2024 

    Y1 Phonics Screening Check: 

week commencing Monday 10th 

June  

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check:  

week commencing Monday 10th 

June 2024.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Y1-Y5 end of year assessments 

will take place in June & July. 

 

 
Y5/6 Mary Poppins 

Performance 
We are really looking forward 

to this production! It will take 

place on Thursday 18th July 

2024 at Chipping Village Hall, 

beginning at 7pm.  

Tickets will be available to 

purchase from Monday 17th 

June from the school office - 

£2 each. 

Please note that entrance is 

by ticket only. 
 

 

 
End of Year Reports 

These will be sent home on 

Thursday 11th July. If there is 

anything you would like to 

discuss on receiving the report, 

please make an appointment 

with the class teacher who will 

be happy to meet with you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Office 

School dinner payments are 

now due: £85 (34 days)  
As we are nearing the end of the 

school year, can parents please 

make sure that all payments for 

items owing (dinner money, 

Breakfast & ASC, pre-school) are 

kept up to date. 

School Gate 

Please ensure that the gate 

code is not passed onto 

children. We do change the 

code regularly but we ask that 

children do not pass the number 

onto their child/ren. 

Robinwood 2025 

The next instalment for 

the  Robinwood residential of 

£50 is due 1/7/24. (current 

year 4&5) 

Future instalments of £50 due 

4//9/24, 1/10/24 & 1/11/24  

Ofsted 
As you have been made aware, our 

Ofsted Inspection is due to take 

place on Tuesday 11th June and 

Wednesday 12th June. Please 

follow the link to pass on you 

parent views of the school. 

 
Star of the Week 

 

24th May 

Reception: Esme S 

Y1/2: George C 

Y3/4: Morgan F 

Y5/6: Miley M 

Headteacher Award: Molly F 

  Kindness Award: Fraser B 

 

7th June 

Reception: Thea D 

Y1/2: Brooke W 

Y3/4: Coral M 

Y5/6: George D 

Headteacher Award: Ava K  

  Kindness Award: Henry S 

 

Brabin’s 
Newsletter 
10th June 2024 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://img.freeclipartsy.com/clip_art/school-report-cards-released-egnhycj.jpg&imgrefurl=http://freeclipartsy.com/image-clip-art/225013/clip_art/school-report-cards-released-egnhyc&docid=ehtgE04amjvPKM&tbnid=hNSs6BneWutqCM:&vet=12ahUKEwjqourovYnjAhWPQRUIHceODlc4ZBAzKAowCnoECAEQCw..i&w=189&h=217&itg=1&safe=strict&bih=940&biw=1920&q=school%20report%20clipart&ved=2ahUKEwjqourovYnjAhWPQRUIHceODlc4ZBAzKAowCnoECAEQCw&iact=mrc&uact=8


What’s going on this half term… 

Tuesday 11th June Reception Mini Skills – separate letter 

Thursday 13th June & 

14th June 

Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Friday 14th June Triathlon running event – 3.30pm 

Saturday 15th June  FOB Triathlon 

Friday 21st June First Induction for September 2024 new starters 

Wednesday 26th June Y3/4 trip to Parlick Fell 

Thursday 27th June Reception trip to Williamson Park 

Friday 28th June  School Sports Day  

Monday 8th July Road to Tokyo – special themed Olympic Day –more information to 

follow 

Tuesday 9th July KS1 trip to Blackburn Museum 

Friday 12th July Whole School Forest School Day- separate information to follow 

End of Year FOB BBQ 

Monday 15th July Y6 Trip – separate letter 

Wednesday 17th July End of Year Worship and Celebration assembly – 9.15am at St 

Bartholomew’s Church – all parents/carers invited 

Thursday 18th July Party Day for whole school 

Y5/6 Perform Mary Poppins at Chipping Village Hall at 7pm 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers assembly at 2pm in the school hall. Y6 parents invited 

to attend.  

SUMMER HOLIDAY:  School closes on Friday 19th July 

 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


